

October 20, 2010

Cyndi Gerlach & Dawn Steel

Co- administrators Moms on the Move

Anita Dadson Via Email: dadson6966@shaw.ca

Via Email: momsonthemove@telus.net

President

BC Family Net Society

Darryl Walker Via Email: <u>Darryl.walker@bcgeu.ca</u>

President

B.C. Government and Service Employees' Union

Alanna Hendren Via Email: AHendren@develop.bc.ca

Executive Director

Developmental Disabilities Association

Jane Dyson Via Email: jwd@bccpd.bc.ca

Executive Director

BC Coalition of People with Disabilities

Dear Ms. Gerlach, Steel, Dadson, Hendren, Dyson and Mr. Walker:

Re: Urgent concerns regarding community living services and supports

Thank you for your letter outlining your concerns regarding community living services and supports. As stated, of mandate includes participating in ministry and CLBC initiatives related to policy and planning, however, it does not extend to recommending the actions of other organizations. Recommendations made by my office relate directly to the calls I receive. I do appreciate your concerns and am forwarding your letter on to Community Living BC for a response.

Regards,

Jane Holland Advocate for Service Quality

Rick Mowles, Chief Executive Officer, Community Living British Columbia cc: Kate Chandler, External Relations Advisor, Community Living British Columbia

Telephone: (604) 775-1238 Facsimile: (604) 660-1505

V5Z 1K5